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Flu Vaccine 

 

 
The nasal influenza vaccination is being offered to all children in Reception-

Year 11. Our team is scheduled to visit Northstead Community Primary 

School this Autumn as part of this programme. If you would like your child to 

receive this immunisation in school, please ensure your consent form has 

been submitted. 

 

Please see below for details of how to consent for your child. 

 

How do I give my consent? 

 

1. Go to https://www.hdft.nhs.uk/fluconsent/  
2.    Enter the School Code 121321 and click “Find School”. 
3.    Complete the form with your child’s information and parent/guardian                 

contact information*  
4.    Click the green “Submit” button. 

Congratulations to Mrs Wright and her husband on the safe      

arrival of a baby daughter! 

https://www.hdft.nhs.uk/fluconsent


Secondary School Admissions 

Secondary school admissions for 2022 are now open. Applications need to 

be submitted online using the following link: 

www.northyorks.gov.uk/admissions 

The deadline for applications is 31 October 2021 

Parents of Nursery Children   

(born between 1 September 2017 and 31 August 2018) 

If you have a child who falls into the age range above then they are due to start school 

in September 2022 

You can apply for a reception place from 12/10/21 to 15/01/22.  

www.northyorks.gov.uk/admissions 

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/school-admissions
https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/school-admissions


School Photographs 

Monday 11th October 

Please ensure all children are in 

full smart uniform ready for their 

photograph on Monday. 

 

Parents of EYFS Children 

Look out for the new starter photos which will be appearing in the          

Scarborough News on 21st October. 

The Great Northstead Biscuit Bake Off 

 

 

 

Get practicing your baking skills 

ready for The Great Northstead 

Biscuit Bake Off in support of St       

Catherines Hospice. 

  

More details to follow. 



Upcoming dates for your diary 

 

Wednesday 13th October    Parent Consultation Evening 4:00pm—6:30pm 

Mon 18th—Wed 20th October   Y6 Peat Rigg Outdoor Adventure Centre 

Wed 20th—Fri 22nd October    Y6 Peat Rigg Outdoor Adventure Centre 

Friday 22nd October     Break up for Half Term 

Monday 31st October    Return to school 

Wednesday 3rd November    Harvest Festival  

Relief Cleaning Staff needed 

We need relief cleaners to work on an ad-hoc basis during term time between the hours 

of 3:00pm and 6:00pm. 

If this is something which may interest you then please contact the school office. 

Many Thanks  

Football  

Northstead retain the Brian Robinson Trophy. 
On Saturday 2nd October, Northstead retained the Brian Robinson Trophy 
with a  display of hardwork, teamwork and an excellent attitude to sport. 
Both teams breezed through the group stages with hard fought wins and 
some excellent finishing helping them to the quarter finals. At this stage, 
Northstead became unstuck v Seamer but Northstead A won and         
progressed to the semi-finals. With a 4-0 win v St Peters they advanced to 
the final without even conceding a goal. In the final, they took on Seamer 
in what was an enthralling contest. 0-0 at half time, 0-0 at full time and    
0-0 at extra time led to a golden goal session. With it down to 4 v 4, J.Cordukes struck 
the winner for Northstead.  
 
Well done to all the boys involved. 


